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CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF
CORPORATIONS - LOS ANGELES OFFICE
NEW ADDRESS

May 24, 1989 TO: STATE SECURITIES MEMBERS NO. 19-89 UNIT INVESTMENT TRUST
MEMBERS NO. 30-89 RE: CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF CORPORATIONS - LOS ANGELES
OFFICE NEW ADDRESS As many
of you know, in March, 1989, there was a fire in the building in which the California
Department of Corporations Los Angeles office was located. According to the Department,
asbestos was released into the air during repairs and the staff was forced to re-locate,
leaving their files behind. The Los Angeles office of the Department has temporarily re-
located. The new address is: Department of Corporations 615 S. Flower - 19th Floor Los
Angeles, CA 90017 The new telephone numbers for the Los Angeles office are: General
Office Number - (213) 620-6511 Ernest W. Kapes - (213) 620-6518 John R. Hayden - (213)
620-6531 Susan V. Wood - (213) 620-6536 The Department advises that all correspondence
sent to the Los Angeles office be addressed specifically to Ernest W. Kapes, John R. Hayden
or Susan V. Wood and that the document include the name of the fund and file number, if
known. The addresses of the Sacramento and San Francisco offices have not been changed.
Natalie Shirley Associate General Counsel
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